
Oak Terrace Neighbors 
After a 4 year hiatus, we are happy to announce the re-circulation of ‘The Acorn’ 
newsletter in paper format. As many of you may remember, Ann Sipowicz 
originally created this newsletter back in the 1990’s as a way to bring the Oak 
Terrace community together. We hope to connect our neighbors once again by 
circulating and sharing Oak Terrace news! 

‘The Acorn’ will be distributed on a monthly basis and will be posted on the 
wonderful new message board at the beach park, (Thank you to Dan Griffin for 
arranging this). An additional message board will be coming soon to the 
intersection at Elmwood/Lakeview/Hickory. 

Communication leads to community, that is, to understanding, intimacy and mutual valuing - Rollo May

Oak Terrace 
Improvement 

Association meeting 
information 

When:                             
1st Wednesday of every 

month @7.00pm 

Where:                         
801 S Midlothian rd,  

(Countryside Fire 
Station), Mundelein 

Oak Terrace Board 
Officers:. 

 President                    
Greg Denny 

dennygreg@gmail.com 

Vice President               
Tracy Kleinschmidt 

tracykleinschmidt@gmail
.com 

Treasurer                  
William Yarbrough 

WM@voxhumana.net 

Secretary                 
Colleen Hodges 

mchodg@aol.com 

 
www.oakterrace.org

LIKE US ON 
FACEBOOK 
Oak Terrace 
Community

FOLLOW US ON 
INSTAGRAM 

@OakTerraceneighbors

EMAIL 
oakterraceneighbors@

gmail.com
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Oak Terrace Improvement 
Association (OTIA) 

Please join us at the monthly Oak Terrace 
meetings for up to date information, including 
but not limited to Beach park and rules, 
Diamond lake water reports, Lake/Watershed 
issues, Park/restoration information and  
association budget/finances. This is your 
opportunity to have an input and an ear in to 
what is happening in your Oak Terrace 
community. Meetings are held on the first 
Wednesday of every month at 7.00pm at the 
country side fire department on midlothian 
road, south west of 60/83. Turn west/left at the 
junction and the fire station is on your left just 
beyond the shopping plaza. Enter through the 
side main door and take the stairs or elevator to 
the second level conference room. The building 
is handicapped friendly and all residents are 
welcome and appreciated. The meeting minutes 
will be posted to the Oak Terrace website. 

The Next meeting will be 
Wednesday September 5th 

We hope to highlight Seasonal Oak Terrace 
information and announcements here in the 
Acorn. Additionally, Please share with us your 
family announcements, ‘Thank yous’, 

congratulations and achievements so we can 
share them with your neighbors. We also aim to 
add a ‘Kid’s corner’ to the Acorn and a 2019 
‘Kids Acorn’ Newsletter, created and distributed 
by the Kids of Oak Terrace 

We welcome any comments, suggestions and 
feedback that you may have. Please email me 
(Katie Eaman) at oakterraceacorn@gmail.com 

Save the Date: Venetian night is 
Saturday night, September 8th @ 
8.30pm. Adorn your boat or vessel with 
lights or head over to the lake front to 
see Diamond lake twinkling along with 
the stars!

Communication leads to community, that is, to understanding, intimacy and mutual valuing - Rollo May
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SUMMERFEST 2018 
It was a wonderfully hot Summerfest this year that kicked off with the annual fishing 
derby. Congratulations to Savannah Sample for coming in 1st place!  

Once again the kids did a great job in the cardboard boat race. It was a close race 
but the deserved winner was Anastasia Zainchkovskaya (pictured). Congratulations 
to you and to Angelina Zainchkovskaya for ‘Best in Show’! 

A huge thank you to Colleen Hodges for organizing the event, Greg Denny for 
organizing the Fishing derby, Dan Griffin, Jim Loring and Rex Eaman for working 
the grill, Kevin Shiffley for compèring the Boat Race and to all those who helped to 
clean up after the event! 
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